Public comment for meeting

Kelly Sullivan <ksullivan0516@gmail.com>

Mon 7/25/2022 9:17 AM

To: Huck, Ruth < huckr@wcsdpa.org >

Today public comment ... I can't attend in person but will over zoom

Good evening Board Members,

As I was at the last board meeting, Mr Stewart had brought up about PTOs being involved. Also from being there, the take home was that parents are willing and ready to work with the board and WCSD together to help our children with whatever obstacles are being faced by the district, schools etc

I am writing as a representative of YES PTO that I have spoken with other volunteers on our board and want you to know that we as a PTO are here and present..I could not make the meeting today due to prior commitments, but I will be listening in on zoom

We would like to know how we can help? What is something we can work on with you to improve? Our ears are open and we are excited to bring forth this opportunity.

Mrs. Huck has my email and I am as well as the PTO ready to form an open line of communication.

Thank you for your time, Kelly Sullivan